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Stride Property Group (NS) NZX Announcement

31 August 2020

Stride Property Group

Amended Distribution Notice

On 28 August 2020 Stride Property Group announced dividends for the first quarter of FY21

(1 April 2020 to 30 June 2020). The NZX Distribution Notice for Stride Investment Management
Limited (SIML) incorrectly listed the payment date as 14 July 2020, rather than 14 September
2020. Attached is an amended distribution notice for SIML. All other details remain unchanged.

End

Attachments provided to NZX:
e  Stride Investment Management Limited - NZX Distribution Notice - 280820

For further information please contact:

Tim Storey, Chairman, Stride Investment Management Limited / Stride Property Limited
Mobile: 021 633 089 - Email: tim.storey@strideproperty.co.nz

Philip Littlewood, Chief Executive Officer, Stride Investment Management Limited
Mobile: 021 230 3026 - Email: philip.littlewood@strideproperty.co.nz

Jennifer Whooley, Chief Financial Officer, Stride Investment Management Limited
Mobile: 021 536 406 - Email: jennifer.whooley@strideproperty.co.nz

Louise Hill, General Manager Corporate Services, Stride Investment Management Limited
Mobile: 0275 580 033- Email: louise.hill@strideproperty.co.nz

A Stapled Security of the Stride Property Group comprises one ordinary share in Stride Property Limited
and one ordinary share in Stride Investment Management Limited. Under the terms of the constitution of
each company, the shares in each can only be transferred if accompanied by a transfer of the same number
of shares in the other. Stapled Securities are quoted on the NZX Main Board under the ticker code SPG.
Further information is available at www.strideproperty.co.nz or at www.nzx.com/companies/SPG.
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